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KYRGYZ REPUBLIC
Statement

46th Universal Periodic Review – Viet Nam 
Tuesday, 7 May 2024

Speaking time : 50 sec

Thank you, Mr. President. 

The Kyrgyz Republic warmly welcomes the delegation of Viet Nam, appreciates the engagement in the UPR process, as well as the developments made since the last UPR Review. 

We recommend:
1. Continue to reduce multidimensional poverty, and support livelihoods of poor households;
2. Invest further in digital transformation to improve people’s access to information;
3. Prioritize resources for the improvement of public health; 

We wish Viet Nam success in this Fourth UPR cycle.

I thank you! 
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